
United Nations 

Global Compact 

Reporting on Progress Office 

Two United Nations Plaza 

New York, NY 10017 

United States of America 

  

28 May 2012 

Dear Sirs, 

Request of extension of COP reporting deadline 

We are expected to report to you our progress as of 14 June 2012 but in light of our preparations for the 

Rio+20 we would kindly ask for an extension for the reporting to 30 Sep 2012 in order for us to include 

the new initiatives. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Heidi Au 

CSR Department 


